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Marian King-Bell - Sink Hole - 18031 Dequindre

From:  Renee Baker

To: drcherylmoore@gmail.com
Date: 5/10/2018 10:22 AM

Subject: Sink Hole - 18031 Dequindre
Cc: Gary Brown; Marian King-Bell

T

Dr.Moore:

Thank you for addressing the Board of Water Commissioners regarding a sink-hole located at 18031
Dequindre Road. The results of our investigation shows that the sink-hole at this location falls under'the
contral of the Great Lakes Water-Authority. The matter was referred to GLWA for resalution on April 19th,
2018 and the repair was completed on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, We have confirmed the Department of
Public Works is in‘the process of resurfacing Dequindie Road and the completion of this job will be done by
DPW.

If you have any questions or concerns as it relates to this matter, please feel fiee to contact our office.
Thank you.

Renee Y. Baker

Executive Assistant to

Gary A. Brown

Director

Detroit Water & Sewerage Department’
(3131965-9792
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